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STRONGLY OPPOSE!! Vote by mail makes voting accessible to everyone 

regardless of physical ability, work schedules, place of residence in Oregon, etc. 

Every election cycle we see images of people in other states lined up around the 

block, waiting for hours to cast their ballot because in-person voting is the only 

option. We do not need to go back to that inconvenience! Voting should be as 

accessible to voters as possible! 


